
The Grounds team are carrying out works to the trees outside of the Sports Centre, 07-08 November 

2024. Please be assured that they are working hard to minimise disruption, however there will be 

some noise as branches are cut. There will be two different diversions in place. Signage and barriers 

will be in pace to direct pedestrian traffic as applicable. Only one diversion will be in place at a 

time.  

Diversion 1: The pathway along the front of the Sports Centre will be closed off. Access will be 

available through the south towers or through the main pathway from the Sports Centre towards the 

Lecture Theatre Building.  

 

Diversion 2: The main pathway from the Sports Centre towards the Lecture Theatre Building will be 

closed off. Please make use of the pathway through the Eddington and Bertrand Russel towers, 

before rejoining the path at the Lecture Theatre Building.  

 


